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VALLEY TOWNSHIP

MARCH MEETING DATES
March 5: Board of Supervisors – 7:00 pm
March 12: Planning Commission – 7:00 pm
March 19: Board of Supervisors – 7:00 pm
March 21: ESAC – 6:30 pm
March 26: Parks & Recreation – 6:30 pm

MATTRESS & TV COLLECTION
Monday, March 25, 2024
Must pre-pay by close of business on  
Wednesday, February 20, 2024

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS
Sunday, March 10 
Be sure to turn your 
clocks ahead 1 hour.

BUSINESS HOURS
The Township Building office hours are Monday 
– Friday, 8:00 am to 4:00 pm.

COMPOST SITE OPEN
Saturday, March 9 from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm
The Central Chester County Recycling Authority
Compost Site is located at 2240 Upper Gap 
Road, Coatesville. Identification required. Items 
accepted are leaves, vegetables, garden 
clippings, weeds, brush and limbs.

RECYCLE REMINDER
Please remember to flatten cardboard boxes and 
put in the Township provided tote.

Stay Informed

www.ReadyChesCo.org

Select Alerts for Public “Valley”

EWASTE PROGRAM
Electronic Waste Drop-Off is available at the Township building during normal 
business hours.  Items being accepted are:
Computers, laptops, LCD computer monitors, videotapes, CD’s, DVD’s, 
printers, printer cartridges/toner, car batteries, lawn mower batteries, SMALL 
household appliances, cell phones and flat screen televisions.  
ITEMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED IF CORDS ARE CUT.

**NO large appliances or televisions, microwaves, appliances with freon, CRT-
Type televisions or monitors or alkaline batteries**

VALLEY ANNUAL EASTER EGG HUNT
Friday, March 29, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.
Rainbow Elementary School
1113 West Lincoln Highway
Coatesville, PA 19320
Valley Township Children - Ages 2 - 10
Bring camera if you would like a photo with the Easter Bunny

COFFEE WITH THE CHIEF
April 24, 2024 / 9 AM – 11 AM
Valley Township Building
1145 West Lincoln Highway
Coatesville, PA 19320

All are welcome and encouraged to join Chief Eckman.

*NOTICE:  24/7 CLOSURE OF EAST GLENCREST ROAD*
Beginning on March 11, 2024 and continuing through Mid-May, Flyway 
Excavating will be installing new stormwater drainage pipe and associated 
facilities and will also be repairing erosion issues in the 300 block of East 
Glencrest Road. This work will require the 24/7 closure of East Glencrest
Road between Coronet Drive and Brick Row. Access will be provided to 
property residents within the area of the road closure only. Through traffic will 
not be permitted or possible beyond the road closure signage as the roadway 
will be fully barricaded in front of 359 East Glencrest Road. Signage and detour 
signs will be installed in advance of the road closure.

YARD SALE PERMIT FEE
Effective January 1, 2024, under Valley Township Ordinance 78-6, there will 
now be a yard sale permit fee required of $10.00.

STORMWATER TIP
Fertilizers used on lawns, farms, and gardens always have the potential to get 
carried into our rivers and streams by stormwater runoff. Once these excess 
nutrients reach the water, algae devours them and grows incredibly quickly, 
resulting in a “bloom”. While most algae is not harmful, some species produce 
toxins as a waste product, causing a plethora of issues for humans and our 
environment.
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